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State Public Charter School Authority Announces the Selection of 6 Qualified 
Executive Director Candidates to be Interviewed on March 8, 2019. 

Carson City – January 18, 2019 – The State Public Charter School Authority selected six candidates for 
Executive Director who will be interviewed by Authority Members at the March 8th, 2019 SPCSA 
Authority Board Meeting. 

The six candidates are: Mark Modrcin, Brian Scroggins, Sami Randolph, Katherine Poulos, Rebecca 
Feiden, and Eve Breier-Ramos. 

The candidates were selected from a pool which included 28 individuals who applied to be the SPCSA’s 
next Executive Director. The initial recruitment was completed by SPCSA staff in conjunction with the 
Nevada Department of Administration’s Agency Human Resources Services. 

“The Authority strived for a rigorous and transparent recruitment process to ensure the best possible 
candidate pool,” said Jason Guinasso, Chairman of the State Public Charter School Authority. 

The Executive Director Job Announcement was sent nationally to a wide variety of education-focused 
entities, including the National Association of Charter School Authorizers, Education Weekly, and the 
National Alliance for Public Charter Schools. 

The Job Announcement was also posted to the State Public Charter School Authority’s website, NVAPPS, 
and on numerous SPCSA-sponsored charter school’s websites. 

The six candidates will be interviewed by the Authority Board members at an open meeting on March 
8th, 2019. The Authority will then select three finalists whose names will be submitted to Governor 
Sisolak’s office. The Governor will then select one individual from that list to serve a three-year term as 
the Executive Director of the SPCSA.  
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